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November   17,   2020     
  
  

Dear   Parents   and   Guardians,     
  

      We   are   so   sad   and   sorry   that   we   have   to   make   this   switch   to   our   online   learning,   but   know   that   this   was   
necessary   for   our   school   and   community.   We   currently   have   4   staff   members   that   have   to   quarantine,   which   
has   made   keeping   us   face-to-face   challenging.   We   are   very   optimistic   that   we   will   return   on   Monday,   
November   30.     
      For   the   remainder   of   this   week,   teachers   have   put   together   plans   and   will   be   emailing   them   to   parents.   
Below   is   a   very   brief   overview.     
  

Preschool   
3’s:    Students   have   everything   they   need   for   this   week   and   next.   If   your   child   missed   school   today,   you   will   
        need   to   pick   up   a   packet.   Mrs.   Babiasz   will   be   using   Padlet.     
4’s:    Parents   will   need   to   pick   up   the   packet.   Mrs.   Babiasz   will   use   Facetime   to   check   in   with   her   students.   
  

KPrep:    Students   have   all   they   need.   Mrs.   McNally   will   be   using   Padlet   found   on   her   Google   Classroom.   She     
              will   be   using   Facetime   to   check   in   with   her   students.   
  

Kindergarten:    Check   Google   Classroom   for   daily   agenda,   videos,   links   and   activities.   Teachers   will   have   small     
                         group   meetings.   More   details   to   follow   from   your   child’s   teacher.   
  

First   Grade:    Check   Google   Check   Google   Classroom   for   daily   agenda,   videos,   links   and   activities.   Teachers     
                      will   have   “live”   sessions.   More   details   to   follow   in   an   email   from   your   child’s   teacher.   
  

Second   Grade:    Please   check   email   from   your   child’s   teachers.   
  

Third   Grade:    “Live”   sessions.   Please   check   email   from   your   child’s   teacher.   
  

Fourth   Grade:    “Live”   sessions.   Please   check   email   from   your   child’s   teacher.   
  

Fifth-Sixth   Grades:    “Live”   sessions.   Please   check   email   from   your   child’s   teachers.   
  

Seventh-Eighth   Grades:     “Live”   sessions.   Please   check   email   from   your   child’s   teachers.   
  

“Live”   sessions   have   specified   times   for   your   child   to   attend   virtually   through   Google   Meets.   Please   refer   to   the   
email   sent   from   your   child’s   teachers.   Needed   supplies/books   were   sent   home   with   your   child   today.   If   your   
child   was   absent   today,   please   plan   to   make   arrangements   to   pick   up   these   needed   supplies.     
  

Wednesday,   November   18   -   Supply/book   pickup    times   as   follows:    7:30am   -   noon;   1pm   -   3pm.   
  



  
eLearners,   please   plan   to   pick   up   your   items   on   Monday,   as   usual,   between   the   hours   of   7:30am   -   5pm.   
At   noon,   the   eLearner   packets   may   be   picked   up   in   the   lobby   of   the   parish   office.     
  

      We   thank   you   for   your   continued   trust   and   support.   We   know   this   is   very   difficult   as   students   are   looking   at   
us   for   assurance,   guidance   and   love.   We   want   to   be   in   school!   We   see   this   as   a   small   challenge   and   know   we   
can   do   the   hard   things.   We   are   good   at   them!   Let’s   remember   to   turn   towards   God   and   ask   for   strength   
through   these   next   few   days.   We’ve   got   this!   We   are   better   together   and   look   forward   to   November   30th!   
  
  

In   Christ,     
Mrs.   Theresa   Purcell,   Principal     
  
  
Holy   Family,   believing   each   student   is   a   child   of   God,   challenges   each   to   embrace   the   Gospel   message,   to   achieve   

academic   excellence   and   to   make   a   di�erence   in   the   world.   


